
Years of Service Recognition 

for February 2013 

Larry Rutkowski-Central Stores 

Jessie Rust-Grounds 

Gil Kvatek-Painter 

Cheryl Mueller-Custodial 

Fred Hopfensperger-Surplus 

Tina Kramer-Transportation 

 

 

FACILITY SERVICES 

For the Staff  

By the Staff The Cupboard greatly appreciates the 
support especially at this time of 

year.   

Thank you, 

Liz V. Wescott 

Cupboard Operations Coordinator 

$87.00 Donated to 

Hot Chocolate 

and Coffee Sale 

25 Years of Services  

  Lois Laux February 22, 1988 

Watch for March News Letter  

“FRESH THOUGHTS” 

50 Degree Day Celebration Cook Out 


